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M.V. “SENSES”

Dear Mr. Gonsalves ( Speedy) Larue,

I would like to thank you for professional manner and conduct during Senses
visit to the Seychelles. The help to Crew, Owner and Helicopter Pilot was
some of the best service provided to Senses on our around the world Trip
It is no small task to be agent for Senses, to assist Senses for the full five
weeks of our charter in the outer Islands on our sometimes difficult requests
with out fault.

[ would not hesitate to recommend your services to any visiting yachts
that expected first class professional complete service
All the best for the future on behalf of Senses and her crew,

o

ﬂ]e die Nicholson, Captain.
aptain(@vachtsenses.com




